MECHANICSBURG EXEMPTED VILLAGE SCHOOLS
60 HIGH STREET
MECHANICSBURG, OHIO 43044
(937) 834-2453 EXT. 1110 & EXT. 3109

September 8, 2017

Dear Parents and Students:

Please come to the Commons and join us for our first commitment and planning meeting
for this year’s Washington D.C. trip! ©

The annual 8" grade trip to Washington D.C. is scheduled for May 1 through May 4™,
2018. This year we are planning to offer a few extra activities and educational
opportunities to approximately 55-60 students. Seven to eight staff members, acting as
chaperones will be accompanying the students.

The meeting will be on Tuesday, September 19, 2017 at 7:00 P.M. in the school
Commons. The purpose of this meeting is to give introductory information and get a

commitment for this year’s eighth grade field trip to Washington D.C.

We will be here to talk with you and answer any questions you may have regarding this
year’s trip.

Please mark your calendars and we hope to see you there!

Sincerely,

Ms. Greene & Mr. Marsh
Washington D.C. Trip Advisors




